
Email sent to Y5 Parent/Carers on Fri 21 March re. Easter Service: 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 will be leading our Easter Service in the church on the last day of term. For 

this, we would like all children to wear specific clothing for their roles. This will be 

needed for the service on Friday 4th April. 

We kindly ask that all children wear: 

 Black joggers/leggings  

For those children with a main role, we kindly ask them to wear: 

 Jesus – white top 

 Donkey – grey/brown clothing 

 Judas – red top 

 Pilate – purple top 

 Angel – Yellow top 

 Mary – Light blue 

Please can all other children wear a black or dark blue top 

Please ensure your child brings their outfit to school by Monday 31st March in a 

named carrier bag. If you have any difficulties providing these items, please come and 

talk to us and we will do our best to help. 

We are aware this is a PE day so the children can stay in these clothes for the rest of 

the day. 

Thank you for your support in making this a meaningful and special event for the 

children. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Miller, Mrs Lehmann and Miss Walker  

 


